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Debbie A Berdahl

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Debbie A Berdahl

Monday, May 21, 2007 4:08 PM
'glindquist@smmclaw.com'
Woodmen Hills

Attachments: 60880.pdf

Dear Mr. Lindquist,

We are in receipt of your letter dated May 14, 2007 regarding covenant enforcement at Woodmen Hills.

Juli Lapin, our former Division Counsel, previous|
27,2007. We are unable to assign these rights

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Debbie Berdahl

HOA Manager

DRHOKTON 52

Alaoricas Suikvor

7600 East Orchard Road Suite 3508
Greenwood Village, CO 80111
Direct Phone: 303-754-3209

Direct Fax: 1-866-489-2512

Email: daberdahi@drhorton.com

3/10/2009

y addressed this matter. Attached is her letter dated February
as we are no longer the Declarant.
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